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May 31, 2022 
 
 
Tarboro to Hathaway 230 kV and Partial 115 kV Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
At Dominion Energy, we are dedicated to finding the best solution for our long-term energy needs in the 
communities we serve. You are receiving this letter because construction is scheduled to begin on the 
Tarboro to Hathaway 230 kV and Partial 115 kV Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project in 
Edgecombe County, North Carolina. This work is necessary to maintain service reliability for our 
customers. 
 
As part of this project, we will rebuild approximately 17-miles of the existing transmission line between our 
Tarboro and Hathaway substations in the same right of way with new structures that are about 15 feet 
taller than the existing structures.  
 
Throughout the next few months, you may notice our crews or contractors accessing properties along the 
right of way corridor to survey and perform preconstruction activities, including tree/brush clearing in and 
around the right of way and building access roads with wooden matting to protect existing vegetation. 
 
Construction will begin in the Town of Tarboro, North Carolina in summer 2022 and end in Hathaway near 
Battleboro, North Carolina in late 2023. Restoration activities continue through spring 2024 

Your electric service is not expected to be interrupted as a result of this project. We are committed to 
working safely and courteously and will restore the area once work is complete. As the project 
progresses, additional construction updates will be provided.  

Please maintain a safe distance from construction sites for your protection and to allow our crews to work 
safely. During firearms hunting seasons, we remind you that our crews work in and near the right of way 
where hunters may be active. Our crews will be wearing high-visibility work vests, so they are easy to 
see. If anyone hunts on your property, please share this information with them to help maintain a safe 
working environment.  

We are working to minimize the impact of this important project. For more information, visit 
DominionEnergy.com/tarboro. For questions or concerns, please contact us by calling 888-291-0190 or 
by sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com. 

Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 


